
 
 
 
 
Memorandum 
 
 
Date: Wednesday March 18, 2020 
To: All McMaster Nuclear Operations and Facilities Customers  
 
From: Director Nuclear Operations 
         
Subject: McMaster University Nuclear Operations and Facilities Response to Covid-19 
 
To our valued customers, 
  
The current global pandemic caused by COVID-19 has created significant uncertainty.  In response to 
current events, McMaster University is implementing measures to ensure the safety of all students and 
staff.  The university is following guidance provided by the government and public health officials.  
Status updates for the university can be found at the McMaster COVID19 website.   
 
The Nuclear Operations and Facilities (NOF) group continues to operate at this time.  NOF has been 
declared by the university as an essential service. The medical isotopes we produce and the services we 
provide will save lives.  NOF will continue to operate as long as it is safe, and as long as products can be 
shipped to our customers. 
 
We are committed to communicating any status changes as soon as they are available to keep you 
informed.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Stay healthy and stay safe. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Chris 
 
 
Chris Heysel, Director Nuclear Operations & Facilities  
McMaster University | 1280 Main Street West Hamilton, Ontario, L8S 4K1 Tel.  (905) 525-9140 | Extension 
26148 | Fax (905) 524-3994 heyselc@mcmaster.ca | Website : mnr.mcmaster.ca 
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